
Children in Need 2022  

On Friday 18th November Langley school will be raising money for 

Children in Need. 

This is a SPOTacular event in which we are asking children to wear 

something spotty with a voluntary donation of £1 to raise money for 

Children in Need. 

Thank you as always for your Support! 

 

 


